
VENDOR INFO SHEET 

1. Identify those food products on your 2025 
Dandelion Days Space Application.

2. If you do not have a 2025 Annual Permit, fill 
out an application for a Temporary Food Facility 
permit, submit it to the Amador County 
Environmental Health Department, and pay a $60 
fee* no later than March 1, 2025.

* Non-profit and Veterans organizations are exempt from
paying this fee, but still must submit an application for the 
permit. 

Go to:  

https://www.amadorgov.org/home/showdocument?id=32530 

for the application form and more information about 
Temporary Food Facilities. 

If You Will Be Selling ANY Type of Food 

Product at the 2025 Dandelion Days, You Must: 


